
   Dear Nekesa (Harvesters), 

   We praise our Lord Jesus Christ for you often! It is through           
 your partnership and gifts that we are able to bring the power of the   
 Gospel of Jesus Christ to Kenya. 

We have a Praise Report for you!  
A few years ago we shared with you 
about a new young boy we received in 
Bungoma Children’s home, Moses 
Baraka. He was abandoned in a Sugar 
Cane plantation being severely 
malnourished and beaten.  
We had the privilege of loving Moses 
and caring for him over the past few 
years. We were able to see him heal both 
physically and emotionally from the 
wounds created.  

Moses is one of the happiest boys in the 
home. There have been such an 
amazing change in his life! We have 
workers in the Children’s home, house 
mothers and fathers, that take time 
caring for the boys, helping them with 
home work and loving on them. It is 
through that care that we see boys, like 
Moses, received healing and empowerment to 
grow into the men of God they are called to be. 

Moses will be joining High School this year for the 
January enrollment! 
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Moses at 2 years when 
we received him.

Moses Now! He is going 
High School!
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Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro

This January we have 7 boys going to High School in 
Kenya. In Kenya High School is not provided by the 
state it is only provided through the private sector and 
it must be paid for. We are believing the Lord of the 
funds need to enroll all 7 of them into High School this 
January so they can continue their education.  

We have seen such beautiful testimonies unfolding for 
each of them just as we have with Moses Baraka. We 
desire to see them continue walking in their testimony 
and education to fulfill the call of the Lord on their lives.  

Would you join in their training by sending extra this 
season to provide funds for the boys January 
enrollment tuition for High School? 

  

We believe that by raising these young men of God, in 
His Word and in education, that we will change Kenya 
into a Nation that is a lighthouse on a hill. 

Thank you for your partnership and gifts that pay our 
workers, pay for the boys schooling and pay for the food,  
clothing and much more that is needed.  
You are making a difference! 

Forever Grateful,  
Justus Ochuro  

Our 7 Boys going to High School

Amos Otieno

Daniel Masika

Brian Otieno

Ramadhan Kilili

William Nganyi

Emmanuel Wanyoni

Moses Baraka
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